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Unique call-ins increased to an average of 75 per week. February’s calls saw 8 brand new* members call 
in. (Brand new is defined as someone who has never called in previously or attended any physical GA 
meeting).  The Committee has meetings to recap the weekly call while continually looking for ways to 
improve. 
 
The meeting maintains all volunteer lists of members both needing and willing to provide help between 
“meetings”. The list is being refreshed to validate its accuracy. 
 
A posting was on the February Trustee Line reaching out in an effort to find administrators to start 
another weekly call. Suffice it to say, it generated both no responses on the Trustee Line nor did any 
volunteers step up. 
 
In March, the Committee’s emphasis will shift to newly passed additions to our Mission Statement 
(Items numbered 4 and 5) in Cancun: 
 
4) To actively seek out any known phone meetings and try to assist in making them compliant with 
current rules and procedures covering all aspects of the telephone conference call meetings. Make 
changes to such procedures whenever necessary, with Board of Trustee approval. 
5) Look at other platforms being used and make changes to the rules and procedures covering all 
aspects of the telephone conference call meetings, with Board of Trustee approval. 
 
Reports on these results will be updated in the months to follow. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve T  
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